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Headteacher:  Mr C Willan 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope you are all well? 
 
Just a quick note to remind all parents that a decision on wider opening will be made on Monday 15th June by 
Lancashire County Council. This will inform schools on advice regarding accepting further children from Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 6 on the 22nd June. I will of course keep you updated regarding this. 
 
In the meantime we remain open to critical and vulnerable children, this group is increasing and please be aware 
that we need notice regarding children being registered for this. As you can imagine a number of planning 
procedures must be put in place before we can accept more children. This week a number of teachers have made 
courtesy calls to check in with children and to see how everyone is, further calls will be made in due course.  
 
Hopefully we can accept more children from the 22nd and move forward from there. 
 
I am sure you are aware with the government’s decision to delay opening till September for other year groups. This 
of course is extremely sad and disappointing that many children will not see their year group or teacher for the rest 
of the academic year but the decision was a sensible one, given the social distancing measures still needed and 
required. We will of course endeavour to ensure we do all we can to ease the sadness and disappointment over 
the coming weeks in terms of home learning and virtual lessons/ chats.  
 
Home Learning Packs will be issued on the 22nd with more exciting things planned for the children to take part in. I 
will issue a further letter detailing all the information on these and what families can expect in these uncertain 
times. 
 
As always take care and I hope to see you soon. 
 
  
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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